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On Thursday, we heard about a 32-year-old woman in La Crosse who had been reported
missing for a week...but it didn't take long to find her. 

Within hours of a police request for information about Rozalyn Weber, the missing woman
turned up at a house where officers were called to a domestic disturbance. Weber's family had
not seen her since March 23rd, when she was visiting her mother on Main Street in La Crosse.
The family considered Rozalyn endangered, because she has been dealing with 'personal
issues.' 
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